
NEWS RELEASE
O’Gorman Students Race Carbon Cars
O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School, Timmins, April 9, 2010: O’Gorman High 

School’s Construction Craft Worker students, along with Grade 8 students from 

O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School (OICS) will be racing their Carbon Cars on

Monday, April 12th, 2010 at 9:00 am in the OICS gym.

Recently, the OHS students partnered and helped the Grade 8 students build Carbon

Cars and now the preliminary races are set to happen this coming Monday, April 12th.

Students will have an opportunity to race their cars in an attempt to make it to the final

heats (races) on April 20th at OICS. On April 20th, students will gather in the gym for the

final 32 heats of the Carbon Car races. At this time winners for the fan favourite, best

design, fastest car and most class spirit will be announced.

For more information, please contact:
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213
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